## Ways to Financially Support St. Peter's Cathedral

- 1. When on the Donation Page of our website, you can contact us to inquire about **Preauthorized Giving**. Your offertory amount will come from your account automatically at the beginning of each month. This is a very convenient way to give. This works the same way as having the amount deducted for your bills every month.
- 2. Mail a **cheque** to the Cathedral Office -- 533 Clarence St., London, ON, N6A 3N1. Alternatively, you could drop a cheque in an envelope through our mail slot at the East Door of the Parish Center which faces Victoria Park.
- 3. If you have a Parish Bulletin, scan or tap the **QR Code** at the bottom of the cover page with your mobile device to access our donation page -- you will be prompted through a number of screens to donate with a credit card.
- 4. On the parish website, there are QR code instructions in the "About" tab at the top of the Home Page -- just scan or tap the QR code that appears on your screen and follow the prompts.
- 5. Also, on the parish website, there is a "**Donate**" button on the top and bottom of the Home Page screen which will prompt you through a number of screens to donate with your credit card
- 6. Lastly, we have **e-transfer** capability through Interac that parishioners can also use. It is especially helpful for those that want to give during the pandemic and are looking for another way to give electronically without using a credit card. You would first need to navigate to your bank account on-line and go to the Interac E-Transfer option. To donate by Interac E-Transfer, simply set up the email address 'basilica@dol.ca' as a recipient, choose the amount you wish to give, and press send! No password or security question is required.